
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                                    March 27, 2012 
 
Tiger Eye Broadcasting Corporation 
c/o Davina Sashkin, Esq. 
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC 
1300 North 17th Street, 11th Floor 
Arlington, Virginia 
 
      Re: DKCDR-LP, DKRPG-LP, DKRUB-LP, 
       DWKXE-LP and KWBMG-LP 
       Facility ID Nos. 63224, 31926, 63225, 
       17786 and 31650 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
 By letters dated December 22, 2011, the Deputy Chief of the Video Division cancelled the five 
above-referenced low power television stations pursuant to Section 312(g) of the Communications Act of 
1934,1 which provides for automatic expiration of the license of any broadcast station that fails to transmit 
broadcast signals for any consecutive 12-month period.  Commission records showed that each station 
had ceased operations between November 4 and November 15, 2010. 
 
 Tiger Eye Broadcasting Corporation, the licensee of the stations, filed petitions for 
reconsideration of the cancellations, stating that each station had resumed operations for a short period of 
time prior to the automatic expiration date, but that Tiger Eye “inadvertently failed to file the required 
resumption of notice . . ..”  On March 6, 2012, at the request of the staff, Tiger Eye filed a supplement to 
its petitions, setting forth the steps it had taken to convert the five stations to digital operations, and 
estimating that it would be able to complete construction of all five stations by October 2012. 
 
 In view of the foregoing, the petitions for reconsideration ARE GRANTED, and the licenses and 
digital construction permits ARE REINSTATED.  Tiger Eye IS FURTHER REQUIRED to file monthly 
reports with the Commission reporting on the status of the construction each station.  The first report must 
be filed by May 1, 2012 with the Office of the Secretary, Attention:  Hossein Hashemzadeh, Deputy 
Chief, Video Division, Media Bureau.  An electronic copy must also be sent to joyce.bernstein@fcc.gov. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
        Deputy Chief, Video Division 
        Media Bureau 
 

                                                           
1 47 U.S.C. § 312(g). 


